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From: Jim Feldman
To: Foster, Grant; Transportation Commission
Subject: pedestrian beacon at Atwood & Miller/Waubesa
Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 4:44:35 PM

 Hello Transportation Committee members and Alder Foster.
I write in support of the Safe Streets Madison agenda item your Feb 23 agenda. I would like
you to consider a pedestrian beacon light at Atwood and Waubesa to be included in phase one
of the program. 

There are a number of amenities along Waubesa that bikers and pedistrians often try to access,
including "Hippo" Park, the Goodman Community Center, and the bikepath. Many cars also
use Waubesa as a cut through so there is a lot of traffic at that spot. A pedestrian beacon would
make for a much safer intersection for all.

Thank you
Jim
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